
Please post in your studio. 
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The Suzuki Association of the Americas invites 
families to honor their teachers this holiday 
season in a unique way. 
 
Please consider a monetary gift to support your 
teacher’s fund for continuing education through 
your individual gift or perhaps a group gift from 
the studio. 
 
Or, you are also invited to make a donation to 
the SAA’s Annual Fund in your teacher’s honor 
at suzukiassociation.org/giving/ 
 

—SAA Board of Directors 
 

 


